
 

 

27th March 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Deadline Approaching for Year 10 Work Experience Placements 
 
Congratulations to all those students who have already completed the student section of the 
placement tool on Unifrog. There is a broad array of work experience placements secured already and 
it is evident that Year 10 Watling Academy students are going to have an amazing time while on these 
placements, developing new skills, maturity and a greater understanding of the world of work. 
 
Please can I remind you of the approaching deadline for securing work experience placements for May 
20th - 24th. The deadline for securing work experience placements is Monday 15th April 2024. It's 
crucial that any students who have arranged a placement add this information to the Unifrog 
placement tool as soon as possible. Students have had the opportunity to explore potential work 
experience pathways within their tutor groups, including time exploring the Unifrog platform. A 
number of students have also had the opportunity to speak to our Careers Advisor over the past two 
weeks. 
 
For those yet to secure a placement please continue contacting companies and reaching out to any 
contacts you may already have. If you are still finding this challenging, please speak to your Form tutor, 
Head of Year, or Mr Stormer as soon as possible so that you can be supported with securing a 
placement for the deadline Monday 15th April.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Mr Stormer 

 
Mr Stormer 
Assistant Headteacher 


